
 

March 10, 2016 
Contact: Reverend LaDell Moore (331) 210-8013 
ladellm@aurora-aahc.org 
 

11th Annual Community Health Fair set for March 12 

Everyone is welcome to attend the 11th Annual Community Health Fair, presented by the Aurora African-

American Health Coalition. The fair will be held from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m., Saturday, March 12, at 
Aurora Christian School, 2255 Sullivan Road, and is free of charge. 
Come for the: 

 HEALTHY EATING AND FITNESS DEMONSTRATIONS 

 TEEN AND CHILDREN’S HEALTH FAIR 

 EXHIBITS/VENDORS (8AM- NOON) 

 FREE COMPREHENSIVE HEALTH SCREENINGS (8:00AM-11:30 AM) 

 RAFFLE PRIZES AND GIVEAWAYS 

 VIDEO COMPETITION AND MUCH MORE! 

Screenings are from 8 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. Some screenings require 8-hour fasting! NO food 8 
hours before screening. DO drink plenty of water. DO take any prescribed medications if it is 
safe to do so without food. 
Please register today for health screenings at: https://register.wellness-inc.com/aaac or Call: 
866.935.5462 and choose option #2, hours of operations are 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday-Friday. 
(Voice mail Available). 
BREAKFAST WILL BE SERVED for those participants who receive a screening. Please enter thru 
Door #11.  
The sponsors of this event include: the City of Aurora, Fox Valley Ministers’ Alliance, Kane 
County Health Department, Presence Mercy Medical Center and Rush-Copley Medical Center. 
More information is available by visiting the Website at www.aurora-aahc.org.  

This event is not a program of or sponsored by Aurora Christian Schools. 
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